
   

 

 
 

TO   :    NEWS EDITORS 
 
FROM   : THE MPUMALANGA DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 
 
DATE  : 17 SEPTEMBER 2014 
 
MEDIA ADVISORY  
 
SUBJECT  : DEPARTMENT STRONGLY CONDEMN THE INCIDENT AT 
   KAMHOLA SECONDARY SCHOOL  
 

 

The Mpumalanga Department of Education strongly condemns the incident which 

occurred at Kamhola Secondary School in Barberton on Friday, 12 September 

2014, where learners got into a fight leading to one learner being stabbed and 

admitted at the hospital.   

 

The Department is going to instate an investigation to probe the circumstances 

that led to the incident. 

 

We urge our learners to reframe from such practices but stay focused in their 

studies at all times. 

 

The Department will also send a team of officials from the inclusive Education 

Directorate to asses and render counselling services to the learners who 

witnessed this incident at the time of occurrence.   

 

Issued by the Mpumalanga Department of Education 

 

For enquiries contact Jasper Zwane at 083 743 1804 or 

j.zwane@education.mpu.gov.za   
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